

SUMMIT COUNTY HEALTH DISTRICT

1100 Graham Road Circle • Stow, OH 44224-2992

Phone: (330) 923-4891 ◆ Toll-free: 1-877-687-0002 ◆ Fax: (330) 923-7558

www.schd.org

2/25/09

Dear Executive Pry,

I am writing this letter in regard to Mr. Robert Hunt and the Sexual Harassment Program that he presented to the employees of the Summit County Health District on Wednesday February 18, 2009.

I would like it to be known that Mr. Hunt did a wonderful job in presenting the material and was able to fully engage the staff. It is not always easy to facilitate staff participation or capture and keep an employees attention when mandated to attend training; however Mr. Hunt was able to accomplish both these tasks.

We have a second session scheduled for today and it is my pleasure to inform you that Summit County Health District staff that was not able to attend the first session will be present at today's. Staff members have reiterated to me that this training was one of the best trainings that have been offered and wish that all presenters were as well prepared. informative and buoyant as Mr. Hunt.

In conclusion, please see the below signatures of employees that also thought it to be important to notify you of our experience.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely.

la 330-926.5702

endra Knezosel

he bring bires